
December 5, 2024

Just a note to thank all the ladies on the lower level of 
Dodge Park! You always made our visits cheerful and 
welcoming. We will miss seeing you all - and I’m sure we 
will never forget the excellent care that Liz received from all 
of the staff. 

Courtney - you were always so willing to go the extra mile 
and we thank you always for being such a kind and caring 
professional. 

Take care and God bless you all for the wonderful work 
you do.

Sincerely,
The Family of Elizabeth T.


